
Ray Lawlor - Fw: Residential Development Kings Forest, Kingscliff Modifications - MP06_0318 MOD4 & MP08_0194 MOD 2 

  
Dear Mr Lawlor,  
 
Thankyou for the opportunity to comment on the following:  
Residential Development Kings Forest, Kingscliff  
Modification request (general amendments) in relation to  
Concept Plan (MP06_0318 MOD 4) and Stage 1 Project Approval (MP08_0194 MOD 2)  
 
The NSW Department of Trade and Investment - Mineral Resources Branch has no issues with the project modifications.  
 
Best Regards  
 
Shayne Kneen | Geoscientist | Land Use | Resource and Energy Division  
NSW  Trade and Investment | 516 High Street | Maitland | NSW 2320 | PO Box 344 | HRMC | NSW 2310  
T: 02 4931 6731 | E: shayne.kneen@industry.nsw.gov.au | W: www.industry.nsw.gov.au 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. 

If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 
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